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Circular 451: Ejari 

     Date: October 16, 2023 

Dear Business Partner, 

We are pleased to inform you that we are in the process of integrating our systems with Ejari, the 

online registration system for all lease contracts in Dubai. Your lease details will be captured into 

the system from your Ejari certificate.  

As you may be aware, we had contacted you previously through our communications on 3 July, 25 

July, and 21 August, requesting the submission of your Ejari certificate to axs.  

If, upon reviewing your Ejari certificate, you happen to identify any inconsistencies or 

discrepancies, we kindly request that you rectify these issues and promptly resubmit the corrected 

certificate to axs. Alternatively, if you have not yet obtained an Ejari certificate, we strongly 

encourage you to take the necessary steps to register and obtain one as soon as possible.  

The submission of the Ejari certificate is essential to ensure a smooth and timely renewal of your 

license, while also helping you avoid potential penalties that may arise due to delays.  

If you have any questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our call center 

on 800-4-297 or via email at corporate@axs.ae . 

Regards, 

Dubai Development Authority 
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